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New SWOSU License Plate Now
Available
06.08.2007

A new Southwestern Oklahoma State University license plate is now available through
local tag offices or the Oklahoma Tax Commission.

The tag features the SWOSU Bulldog.

When individuals purchase or renew a license plate, they have the option of purchasing
the SWOSU license plate for $37. A portion of the fee, $20, goes back to the university.
For more information, contact your local tag office or contact the Oklahoma Tax
Commission at: Motor Vehicle Division, Special Plate Section, 2501 Lincoln Boulevard,
Oklahoma City OK 73194-0013. Telephone is (405) 521-2468.


